Key, Lori

From: Long, Kelly

Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 9:21 AM

To: ClerkoftheBoard; Miller, Brian

Subject: Fwd: November 10 Legacy Permit Amendments

Best regards,
Kelly

Kelly Long

Ventura County Supervisor
District 3

1203 Flynn Rd, Suite 220
Camarillo, CA 93012

(805) 654-2276

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brandon Hackman <Brandon.Hackman.156562933@p2a.co>
Date: November 5, 2020 at 4:04:22 PM PST

To: "Long, Kelly" <kelly.long@ventura.org>

Subject: November 10 Legacy Permit Amendments

Reply-To:

CAUTION: If this email looks suspicious, DO NOT click. Forward to Spam.Manager@ventura.org

Dear Supervisor Kelly Long,

| urge you to reject amendments to the coastal and non-coastal zoning ordinances. The proposed
amendments will shut down an industry that provides more than 2,000 high paying jobs for working
families in Ventura County and with it, millions in tax revenue.

The move to require discretionary review of legacy conditional use permits is part of a collaborative
effort by some Board members to shut down all oil and natural gas operations in Ventura County and
can open the County to expensive lawsuits that we cannot afford right now.

Supporters of such shutdowns often claim that oil and gas workers can simply transition to jobs in the
green energy sector. According to a recent report released by the State Building and Construction
Trades Council this is simply not true and in fact, green jobs in Ventura County, as defined by the U.S.
Bureau of Labor Statistics, paid on average 35 percent less than oil and gas jobs.

In addition, oil and gas companies in Ventura County operate under the strictest environmental
regulations in the world. Responsible oil and gas production must be part of the equation for affordable,
reliable and equitable energy policies.



Please support our local workforce, our economy, royalty owners, and an affordable and reliable energy
supply for all Venturans. | urge you to reject this new harmful and costly policy.

Regards,
Brandon Hackman



